Port of
Klickitat

Wayne Vinyard NOTICE
Port Commissioner
President The Port of Klickitat Board of Commissioners meetings scheduled for
April 2nd and April 16th have been canceled. A Special Port
Bill Schmitt Commission Meeting will be held April 23rd.

Port Commissioner
Vice President

Jim Herman

Port Commissioner ATTEST:
Secretary
Margie Ziegler

Marc D. Thornsb
arc ornsbury Administrative Assistant/Port Auditor

Executive Director

Margie Ziegler
Administrative Assistant
Port Auditor

Maintenance Lead

Maintenance Technician

154 E Bingen Pt. Way Ste. A
Bingen, WA 98605
Office: 509-493-1655
Fax: 509-493-4257
www.portofklickitat.com
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